
District Councillor Notes for August 

Tendring  

 

8th August AW attended Premises and Personal Licence Sub Committee. 

 

31st August AW attended Planning 

 

Ian Davidson still emails with relevant District News and now GS as Chairman has 

attended a considerable number of events including the Clacton Air Show. 

 

 

 

Elmstead 

GS has visited new residents near Lanswood and next to the school in School Road. 

AW has visited Poundfield House a number of times and also with an officer from TDC to 

try and sort out their situation. 
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